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Charge to the State Championship Committee 

2022-26 Time Block 

 

9.5.        State Championship Committee 

9.5.1.         Charge.  The Committee shall review championship formats, participation policies and issues relative to 
the administration of OSAA State Championships.  The Committee shall forward recommendations for modifications 
to the Executive Board. 

9.5.2.         Composition.  Committee membership shall mirror the Executive Board.  Each classification, region and 
interest group represented on the Executive Board shall be represented by an appointment to the Committee. 

9.5.3.         Term.  Members of the Committee shall serve through one review cycle, and may be reappointed to 
subsequent committees at the discretion of the Executive Board.  The Committee recommendations shall be made 
to the Executive Board within the school year prior to the changes being implemented. 

9.5.4.         Meetings.  The Committee shall adopt a schedule of meetings based upon the issues under 
consideration.  The schedule shall include an appropriate number of meetings in which to conduct the business of 
the Committee and may include travel to several venues.  The Executive Board may convene the Committee at other 
times if, in the opinion of the Executive Board, the need arises. 

 
PROSPOSED ADDITIONAL CHARGE:  The OSAA Executive Board further requests that the State Championship Committee for 
2022-26 review the following topics: 

A. Financial impact of championships on member schools and the OSAA 

B. The OSAA Reimbursement Formula and its impact on schools 
C. Playoff qualifying formats and allocations in team/individual sports 
D. Final site formats in basketball and volleyball 
E. Championship venues and locations 

 
TIMELINE:  The Final Recommendation of the State Championship Committee for 2022-26 will be presented to the Board 
in the Spring of 2022. 

 

 


